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Last week, WIZM News reported on a story about an electronic monitoring bracelet that was
found in a local grocery store. It appears someone who was being electronically monitored cut
off the bracelet, and is now a wanted fugitive. WIZM erroneously mis-identified the name of the
person police are looking for. WIZM misread the police report, and in fact police are looking for
a man named Jason Goth. WIZM News works hard to be accurate, but in this case we made a
mistake, and for that we sincerely apologize.  
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